
 

STATE OF NORTH CAROLINA 
UTILITIES COMMISSION 

RALEIGH 
 

DOCKET NO. M-100, SUB 148  
 

BEFORE THE NORTH CAROLINA UTILITIES COMMISSION  

In the Matter of 
The Federal Tax Cuts and Jobs Act of 2017 
 

    ) 
) 
) 
 

ORDER ACCEPTING NOTICE 
OF WITHDRAWAL OF 
COUNSEL 

BY THE CHAIRMAN: On March 1, 2018, Nadia L. Luhr filed a Notice of Withdrawal 
of Counsel in the above-captioned docket, pursuant to Rule 1.16(b) of the North Carolina 
Rules of Professional Conduct, notifying the Commission that she is withdrawing as 
counsel for North Carolina Justice Center and North Carolina Housing Coalition. Ms. Luhr 
further states that Gudrun Thompson, attorney with the Southern Environmental Law 
Center, will continue to serve as counsel of record for North Carolina Justice Center and 
North Carolina Housing Coalition in this docket.  
 

Based on the foregoing and the record, the Chairman finds good cause to accept 
for filing the Notice of Withdrawal of Counsel by Nadia L. Luhr. 
 

IT IS, THEREFORE, SO ORDERED.   

ISSUED BY ORDER OF THE COMMISSION. 

This the 2nd day of March, 2018. 

NORTH CAROLINA UTILITIES COMMISSION 

       
Linnetta Threatt, Deputy Clerk 

 
 


